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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Postponement of the Meeting to develop a Target 3 Partnership 

Cambridge, United Kingdom - 2-4 May 2023 

 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

Reference is made to notification 2023-021 dated 2 March 2023, in which the Secretariat invited 

developing country Parties, as well as indigenous peoples and local communities, to nominate an expert to 

participate in a meeting to develop a global partnership to support the achievement of Target 3 of the 

Kunming-Montreal Global Biodiversity Framework. 

I regret to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances, the meeting originally planned to take 

place from 2 to 4 May 2023 has been postponed to a later date. Information regarding the nomination process 

and other relevant details will be communicated when new dates have been identified. 

The Secretariat regrets any inconvenience that may result from this postponement.  

I thank you for your cooperation in this matter and your continued support for the work of the 

Convention.  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 David Cooper 

 Acting Executive Secretary 

http://www.cbd.int/
https://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2023/ntf-2023-021-pa-en.pdf

